
From: Christine Delisio <delisioc@manchester.ma.us>

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2022 7:47 PM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: Final Letter

ZBA Chairperson and board-

I am listening to Attorney Dan Hill and would like to reiterate his all of his sentiments.  I have followed 

the strategy of these projects and what I am hearing from the Board is that you are leaning towards an 

approval with conditions.  However,  I encourage the the board to reject this project, rather than 

approve with conditions.  

I feel that following concerns: single means of egress, stormwater concerns and the intent on future use 

sewer of the CWMP all should you to a denial of this project.

Thank you.

Christina Delisio, resident

6 Lincoln Ave




